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Bundy's Electrical & Safety Testing Ltd.

Wednesday, 24 February 2021

Marta Williamson,
My Local solicitor Ltd.

Dear Marta,

I would like to thank you for doing our lasting power of attorney both for the business and for my mother-in-law it was very quick
and easy and you explained everything to us before you proceeded. The LPA for my mother-in-law was done via zoom and she was
very pleased that you were so helpful and that your advice and any questions she had were jargon free.

As for the LPA for the company I thought it would be a very good idea to get one organised because of the Covid pandemic. You did
explain at the time, that once it was all signed it could take two to three months to come through. Because of the pandemic and people
working from home, it actually took over 5 months to come through.

This now has given me Peace of Mind that we have this in place, but can you imagine if | was hospitalised for any reason and we
couldn't get to the bank to pay suppliers or employees for months. It could have been a nightmare!

When the LPA came through there were clear instructions on what to do for both the attorney and for the donor should the LPA ever
need to be used

In summary it was very straight forward no fuss and no bother. I would definitely recommend that all businesses put a lasting power
of attorney put in place should anything happen to the business owner or MD and I have no hesitation in recommending my local

solicitor to all my business associates.

Thank you very much Marta.

David Bundy
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